
24th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely half term.  It is lovely to see the children back in school. 

We have launched our Good to be Gold Behaviour system to enhance our Good to be Green scheme.                

The children are showing exemplary behaviour as they reach for Green and Gold. 

A shout out to Y3 this week who thoroughly enjoyed their Champion Opportunity to Beeston Castle to           

consolidate their learning about the Stone Age and class text, Stig of the Dump. 

Thank you to all the Y4 parents who attended the multiplication meeting this week.  Keep going     everyone with 

your Times Tables- and if you have any problems accessing your Rockstars account please 

speak to your class teacher. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend—Miss A Bell 

Welcome to Spring 2! We have enjoyed 

welcoming the children back after the half 

term break and hearing all about their 

adventures. This week our text has been 

Handa’s Surprise by Eileen Browne. We 

have explored all the different animals in 

the text and had a think about the continent of Africa, 

where it is and sort of habitats we can find there. 
 

Thank you so much to parents and carers that have been 

practising the flash cards, it is making a fantastic      

difference. In phonics this week we have been reviewing 

phase 3 digraphs, homework sheets have sent out too.  

Reception Diary Dates 

5th March 11:15am -            

Special Person Lunch (Busy Bees)  

6th March 11:15 am -          

Special Person Lunch (Magic Stars) 

One person per child - book on 

Arbor. 

World Book Day 
7th March 

Come to school dressed as 

your favourite character. 

Please bring your favourite 

book (named) to read with 

the class. 

Join us for the EYFS Easter Bonnet 

Song and Parade! 

Reception 

Tuesday 19th March 9am 

Nursery 

Wednesday 20th March 9am 

Cubs 

Wednesday 20th March 2:15pm 

Two adults per child—please book 

on Arbor. 

 
EYFS Homework 
Please make an Easter bonnet with 
your child in readiness for the 
bonnet parade. To be in school by 
18th March. 

This week we have been sharing the story 'A 

Squash and a Squeeze' by Julia Donaldson. The children have loved joining in with 

the repeated phrases in the story and have been retelling the story using small 

world characters and masks in the roleplay area.  

This week we have been exploring the number 3! We have been spotting 3 using 

our natural resources and flashcards. Keep your eyes out for 3 and try to spot it at 

home or outside!  

We have been busy making music with Cat in Rhythm Time this week 

and have loved making bird feeders to put up in our forest school.  

Green, Blue and Red Bears next week 

Nursery Special Person Lunch 

Monday 4th March 11:15am 

One person per child - please book on Arbor. 


